
 

 

Thursday, 19 June 2025 

 

                                              Year 6 Transition Meeting with EP  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As your child prepares to take the exciting next step from Year 6 to Year 7, we 
understand that this transition can bring a mix of emotions and questions for both 
students and families. To support you and your child during this important time, we are 
pleased to invite you (parents/carers only, no children or siblings) to a special session 
with our link Educational Psychologist, Dr Amy Rodriguez. 

Session Details: Date: Monday, 7 July Time: 9:00 – 10:15am Location: The Harding Room 

Dr Rodriguez will be leading a session focused on the Year 6–7 transition, oƯering 
insights into the emotional, social, and academic changes your child may experience. 
She will also share practical strategies to help you support your child through this period 
of change and answer any questions you may have. 

We warmly encourage all Year 6 parents and carers to attend this valuable session. Your 
involvement can make a significant diƯerence in helping your child feel confident and 
prepared for secondary school. 

Please RSVP your attendance here 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs C Bunce 

SENDCo  


